
  

 

 

IC3 SuperWest: Development Application (DA) Approval. 
 

19 January 2024 

 

Macquarie Technology Group Ltd (ASX: MAQ) today announced that its wholly owned subsidiary, 

Macquarie Data Centres Pty Ltd (MDC), has received confirmation from the Independent Planning 

Commission NSW that it has favourably determined MDC’s state significant development application for the 

construction of a third data centre at the Macquarie Park Data Centre Campus (IC3 SuperWest).   

 

Selected early works are presently being undertaken on the site. Commencement of the construction of 

Stage 1 remains subject to Board approval. 

 

Authorised for release by the board of directors. 

 

 

 

For more information, please contact:  

David Tudehope – Chief Executive  

(02) 8221 7090  

 

Helen Cox – Chief Financial Officer 

(02) 8221 7090 

 
Level 15, 2 Market Street, Sydney NSW 2000 

 
About Macquarie Technology Group 

We’re Australia’s data centre, cloud, cyber security and telecom company for mid to large business and 

government customers. The way we do this is completely different from our competitors… we provide the best 

customer service in Australia. 

 

macquarietechnologygroup.com 


